
PhD in Health Program 
Professional Development Funding Support Application 

Students wishing to apply for professional development funding support from the PhD in Health 
program are asked to complete the following application and submit it to the Program 
Administrator at phdhealth@dal.ca at least one month in advance of the proposed event. Funding 
support will only be considered if the two conditions are met: 

1) The professional development is directly related to the student’s doctoral research.
2) The training is approved by the research supervisor.

Professional development may include courses, workshops, and registrations fees for virtual 
conferences/meetings. Requests will be considered on a first come, first served basis and initially 
capped at $500 per student. If funds remain at the end of a given fiscal year, a second call for requests 
may be initiated. Students may only make one request per year of study in the PhD in Health program. 

Supervisor: 

Location: 

Student: 

Prof Dev Title: 

Date(s): 

Total Cost Associated: Amount Requested: 

Other financial support received or requested for this purpose: 

Source: Amount Received: 

Source: Amount Received: 

How does this professional development relate to your doctoral research? 

Date: 

Date: 

Applicant Signature 

Supervisor Signature 

Coordinator Signature 
Date: 

mailto:phdhealth@dal.ca
https://www.dal.ca/faculty/gradstudies/funding/grants.html
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